From: Sadorra, Rey

To: Downtown West Project
Subject: FW: DSA Project Managers
Date: Friday, May 8, 2020 3:33:22 PM

From: Han, James

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 6:01 PM

To: Sadorra, Rey <rey.sadorra@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: RE: DSA Project Managers

Not that | know of. I'll be reaching out to Johnny to see if he received anything and I'll get back to
you.

Thanks,

James Han

Planner | Planning Division | PBCE

City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Email: james.han@sanjoseca.gov | Phone: (408)-535-7843

For More Information Please Visit: http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning

San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.
| am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction.
| will monitor email during this time.

From: Sadorra, Rey <rey.sadorra@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 4:34 PM

To: Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Re: DSA Project Managers

Hey James,
Was the the Draft Infrastructure Plan and Draft DWDSG submitted and distributed?

Reyjun Sadorra

City of San José | Public Works Department
Development Services

200 E. Santa Clara St | San Jose, CA 95113

Tel: 408.535.5679

rey.sadorra@sanjoseca.gov

From: Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>
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Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 1:59 PM

To: Benabente, Julie <Julie.Benabente@sanjoseca.gov>; Tu, John <john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Severino, Lori <Lori.Severino@sanjoseca.gov>; Ekern, Bill <Bill.Ekern@sanjoseca.gov>; Tom,
Vivian <Vivian.Tom@sanjoseca.gov>; Sadorra, Rey <rey.sadorra@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: RE: DSA Project Managers

Hi Team,
Google plans to submit their Draft Infrastructure Plan on 4/20 with the Draft DWDSG.

Regards,

James Han

Planner | Planning Division | PBCE

City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Email: james.han@sanjoseca.gov | Phone: (408)-535-7843

For More Information Please Visit: http://www.sanjoseca.gov/plannin

San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.
I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction.
I will monitor email during this time.

From: Benabente, Julie <Julie.Benabente@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 4:03 PM

To: Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>; Tu, John <john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Severino, Lori <Lori.Severino@sanjoseca.gov>; Ekern, Bill <Bill.Ekern@sanjoseca.gov>; Tom,

Vivian <Vivian.Tom@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Re: DSA Project Managers

Hi there, per Vivian's email below, it sounds like you're already following up on when we might
expect an e-copy of the draft infrastructure and sustainability plans (attachments to the
design guidelines). Per my comment at this morning's project manager's meeting, it seems
best if we could preview these to provide comments on content before we see a final. It
would also be good to confirm who are our primary applicant contact(s) on these items for
future reference - the District team was working with Paul and then Andrew/Paul previously.

From: Tom, Vivian <Vivian.Tom@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 3:38 PM

To: Benabente, Julie <Julie.Benabente@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Severino, Lori <Lori.Severino@sanjoseca.gov>; O'Connor, Kevin

<Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>; Guo, Shelley <Shelley.Guo@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Re: DSA Project Managers

Hi,
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We've been waiting for Sherwood to submit the Infrastructure Plan, which was supposed to come in
over a week ago. James is checking on the status for us.

Thanks,
Vivian



